

Dear James,

Congratulations on being part of this year's Rutgers Athletics Hall of Fame Class! As a softball letterwinner, and the Executive Director of our Varsity R Letterwinners Association, it gives me great pride to welcome you into this elite group of Rutgers greats!

As a dedicated Rutgers Scarlet Knight, you know just what it means to commit yourself to excellence. As we continue our culture of excellence here at Rutgers—we thank all those who have represented the block R with pride and have gone on to become superior ambassadors for Rutgers University.

We are excited for you to join us "on the banks" this October with your friends and family. We are looking forward to celebrating YOU while you relive your time at Rutgers, find old faces, and meet new ones.

Enclosed is information about our weekend of festivities so you can finalize any arrangements to make the weekend of October 8th-9th the best ever. We look forward to seeing you soon!

Carissa (Conroy) Liverpool, Ed.D.

Executive Director

Varsity R Letterwinners Association

732-354-6962

cconroy@scarletknights.com

